
From:   
Sent: 12 March 2013 14:17 
To: SPOC PCC 

Subject: FOI Request: Attendence at Commissioner's Surgery 

 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 

 

Regarding your recently planned "Surgery" that was to take place at Grimsby Institute, it was stated; 
"three people said they wished to take part in a consultation on cutting crime" 

 
 http://www.thisisgrimsby.co.uk/PCC-Matthew-Grove-disappointed-crime-plan-meeting/story-

18354634-detail/story.html#ixzz2NKmi8xlf  
 

Which individuals acting as individuals but were with others such as people acting in an official 

capacity or representing groups could you please let me 
know who the commissioner met. ( I.e A representative of a local school etc). 

 
Additionally, ""It is important for me to hear the views of the public and my office has contacted all 

three individually and sent them a copy of the plan and I will respond to their feedback." Please 

provide me with a copy of this plan. 
 

Finally, Could you please release details of each item of expenditure which have been recorded 
electronically by the Police and Crime Commissioner's Office. 

 
 

Yours Faithfully,  

 


